
 

 

School contact info:- 

Website address : 

mabe.kernowlearning.co.uk 

Tel: 01326 372662 

Email: 

mabe@kernowlearning.co.uk 

 

Mabe Moments week ending Friday 28th Jan 2022 

                                                                                 Motivate, Assist, Believe, Excite! 
 

 
Dear Parent/ Carers, 

I thought that it might be nice to put together every so often some of our special 

`Mabe Moments’. We are really pleased with how our new curriculum is developing 

and the exciting wider opportunities that we are now able to offer. We would like to 

share some of these with you as lots of fun and exciting learning is happening! 

Thank you Mrs Jenkin – Headteacher. 

 

Upcoming Mabe Moments! 

Monday 31st Jan Year 4/5 Puffins 

Trip to Porthcurno 

Music lessons every Monday for brass 

and ukulele 

Wednesday 2nd Feb– Vision screening 

for Reception children in Kittiwakes 

class 

Thursday 3rd Feb Year  3&4 

Cormorants class – 2nd session of 

climbing at Granite Planet. 

Friday 4th Feb – Number day whole 

school non-uniform £1 donation dojo 

for more info 

Next week is national story-telling week  

 

 

 

 

Our KS2 School 

council members 

took part in their first 

ever zoom call with 

the children in 

Uganda that we 

sponsor through edu-

kid. They were so 

grateful for all the 

money that we have 

raised. 

All of the children expertly took part 

in a practice fire drill, everyone left the 

building in an orderly and efficient manner, 

we were very proud of them.  

The Herons class have received their 

first emailed letters from their new 

pen-pals in Sweden ! 

As part of the Shanghai 

Dynasty topic in the 

Puffins year 4/5 class we 

welcomed a very special 

visitor from Taiwan called 

Tzuching. She is currently 

studying for her PHD and 

being hosted by one of our 

Mabe families. We were 

delighted to meet her and 

appreciated her coming in 

to talk about her culture 

and the Chinese New Year 

celebrations with the 

children. Chinese new 

year starts on the 1st of 

Feb for 7 days. We hope 

to have some tasty 

Chinese dishes on our 

school menu soon. 

Lots more `Mabe Moments’ to follow 

next time! 


